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Wednesday 8th January, 2020 

Dear Customer, 
 
Re: Product Change Notification for Harwin packaging. 
Please be advised that the pick and place cap used on male Datamate connectors (M80 
Series) has been changed from a metal stamped cap to a plastic cap. This has been 
identified and implemented as part of our continuous improvement program at Harwin. 
The visual difference is as follows: 

 
Left = New plastic cap, Right = Previous metal cap 

 
As you can see from the profile of the plastic cap, a small amount of additional height 
has been introduced, and changes to the settings on your pick and place machines may 
be required. Please also note, we use a selection of materials for the plastic cap which 
will result in either natural or black plastic, depending on availability. 
 
This change affects the following ranges: 
• M80-5S1xxxxMEP 
• M80-501xxxxP 
• M80-502xxxxP 

• M80-512xxxxP 
• M80-513xxxxP 
• M80-522xxxxP 

• M80-826xxxxP 
• M80-828xxxxP 

 
The connector design itself is unchanged. Please note that we are no longer able to 
supply the metal cap once stock of the existing packaging is exhausted. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Product Change Team 
technical@harwin.com 
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